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F-3   Cahill Superstars 
           Newsletter 

Language Arts 

In reading, we are 

working on making 

inferences. The children 

are practicing this skill 

weekly. We continue to 

work on using text 

evidence to support our 

answers and comprehension 

of what we are reading. In 

writing, we continue to 

finalize our biographies for 

Black History month. We 

are in the process of 

editing and finishing up 

some research. The 

children were introduced 

to Haiku poetry this week. 

We put together some 

beautiful pieces to share 

at our poetry reading on 

Valentine’s Day 

 

SCIENCE 

We continue to think like 

material engineers! We are 

testing two materials and 

observing, comparing, and 

discussing our findings!  
 

Math 
This week we began 

working with fractions. 

The children will be 

expected to understand 

basic fractions, 

add/subtract fractions 

with the same 

denominator, compare 

fractions, and identify 

equivalent fractions. We 

are also still practicing 

multiplication/division/add

ition/ subtraction daily.  

We will continue to work 

on these skills as the year 

continues. Please continue 

to practice all skills using 

IXL. PLEASE take 

advantage of these 

wonderful resources.  IXL 

and Prodigy are two great 

free resources for home!  
        

 

 

 

 

 

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

Thank you for all for coming 

to our Valentine Poetry 

Reading. The children had a 

great time preparing their 

poems for you to enjoy and 

learning all about Haikus! 

 

 

Important Dates 

Mon. February 20th- Tues. 

February 21st-  

School is closed 

 

 

 


